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December 18th Meeting
   

Drake Field
1:00 Potluck
1:30 Meeting



EAA Chapter 732 November Gathering 

Sorry, No photos were submitted this month!

🥺



EAA Chapter 732 - Treasurer's Report, September 2022 

Period: 11/13/2022 – 12/12/2022
 
Previous Balance:   $2,267.45
Deposits:           $  100.00  Dues and Donations
Withdrawals:        $   33.23  Meal supplies 
Withdrawals:        $  161.14  Zoom annual subscription
Current Balance:    $2,173.08
 
Members who have paid their 2022 chapter dues: 48
 
Randy Doughty
EAA Chapter 732, Treasurer



Secretary Report: EAA Chapter 732 Meeting 11/20/2022

• Meeting location – Drake Field (KFYV) Terminal Building
 
• Members and visitors – 18 members and 3 visitors (Elizabeth Resh, Mike Young and Grayson Manning) present for a total  of 21
• Lunch – Turkey provided by Bill and Camilla Smith        
• Treasure report by Randy Doughty – There is $2,267.45 YTD in the bank account.
• Chapter Administration – Rick McKinney - Pres. presided over gathering.   
 
1. Rick asked for nominations for President, Vice President, and Secretary. Gerald  Resh volunteered for the secretary position. There 
were no volunteers for the other two positions. Without an acting president or vice president we can not be an active chapter.
2. The annual chapter survey will be mailed out to all chapter members by F. Fallis. Please fill out and submit the survey by Jan.1 ,2023.
3. Young Eagles 2022 by Rick McKinney –YE coordinators will be required to take online training before YE flights began in 2023. No 
more YE flights planned this year. 
4. Huntsville airport (H34) has 6 new hangars completed and ready for rent.                                          
      
• Project updates  1. R. Doughty – installed rudder and brake pedals on his Zenith 750 Cruzer.
        3. G. Resh – has attached fabric covering on the tail section of his Pietenpol and will start covering the fuselage and wings next.
• Safety – B. Smith talked about winter flying , pre heating your engine and checking quick fuel drains for leakage because of damaged 
o-rings.                
• Har-Ber Aviation Club – N/A
• EAA Chapter Video – 2022 Hall of Fame Inductees, need volunteers for Tri-Motor and B-25 tour stops.                 
• Our next gathering will be Sunday, December 18, 2022 at the Drake Field terminal building.



November 2022 Business Mtg Sunday Nov. 27, 2022, Drake Field (KFYV),EAA Chapter 732      
 
Attending: Rick McKinney (President), Steve Bray (Vice President), and Randy Resh(board member) Fred Fallis via Ccall (Secretary),
 
Old Business: Nomination and selection of 2023 officers
 
o The following officers will be vacating their chapter office positions starting Jan. 1, 2023. Rick McKinney- president, Steve Bray- vice 
president and Fred Fallis-secretary.
o Randy Doughty will continue as treasurer for 2023.
o Gerald Resh has volunteered to assume the secretary position in 2023
o There have been no volunteers for the President or Vice President positions.
o R. McKinney will contact Richard Rost and Mont McConnell to see if they have an interest in officer positions.
o Our chapter currently has 46 paid members, so we are well above the minimum EAA requirement of 10 members to be an active chapter.
o We average 20 members in attendance at our monthly gatherings.
o Chapter officers are supposed to be named on our application and payment of dues due to EAA headquarters Dec. 31,2022.
 
New Business:
 
o It is important that we have officers selected for 2023 and also find ways to attract new members by hosting pancake breakfasts, partnering 
with Springdale Har-Ber aviation club, AAM museum, start a RC model project, and/or partner with Fisher Products and others on an 
inexpensive aircraft kit project.
 
 
Submitted by Fred Fallis
Nov. 30, 2022



                        When You Need to Fly Somewhere!

A new restaurant has opened in the Springdale AR 
(KASG) terminal building.
Cowboy Diner is the name.

Starting Monday, the 19th hours will be 7 - 3 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday for breakfast 
and lunch.
Reopen  5-9 for dinner. 
Sunday hours are 7-3. 
Closed on Wednesday.

Specialties are Texas style BBQ with a southern 
twist and Texas Smashed Burgers. 
Breakfast served all day.

The phone number is 479-966-2734

December 24 -  North Little Rock, AR - 
North Little Rock Municipal Airport
(KORK) *** Cancelled for December *** 
EAA Chapter 165 4th Saturday
Breakfast will resume on January 28.



EAA T-shirts and Patch for Sale

$10
$5



WEALTH

“As a result of EAA, I have become a millionaire 
because I have a million friends through aviation.” 
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